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Lord, You have been our      

dwelling place throughout all 

generations. Psalm 90:1 

 

 

Our God,  

Our Help in Ages Past 

 

Our God, our help in ages past, 

Our hope for years to come, 

Our shelter from the stormy blast, 

And our eternal home. 

 

Under the shadow of Thy throne 

Thy saints have dwelt secure; 

Sufficient is Thine arm alone, 

And our defense is sure. 

 

Before the hills in order stood, 

Or earth received her frame, 

From everlasting Thou art God, 

To endless years the same. 

 

Thy Word commands our flesh to 

dust, 

ñReturn, ye sons of men:ò 

All nations rose from earth at 

first, 

And turn to earth again. 

A thousand ages in Thy sight 

Are like an evening gone; 

Short as the watch that ends the 

night 

Before the rising sun. 

 

The busy tribes of flesh and 

blood, 

With all their lives and cares, 

Are carried downwards by the 

flood, 

And lost in following years. 

Time, like an ever rolling stream, 

Bears all its sons away; 

They fly, forgotten, as a dream 

Dies at the opening day. 

 

Like flowery fields the nations 

stand 

Pleased with the morning light; 

The flowers beneath the mowerôs 

hand 

Lie withering ere ótis night. 

Our God, our help in ages past, 

Our hope for years to come, 

Be Thou our guard while trou-

bles last, 

And our eternal home. 

  

Test: Isaac Watts,1719.  

Based on The Psalms of David: 

Psalms 90. 
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My sheep hear My voice, 

and I know them, and they 

follow Me. And I give them 

eternal live, and they shall 

never perish; neither shall 

anyone snatch them out of 

My hand. My Father, who 

has given them to Me, is 

greater than all; and no one 

is able to snatch them out of 

My Fatherôs hand.   
From John 10:27-29 (NKJV) 

http://cyberhymnal.org/bio/w/a/t/watts_i.htm
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mote control vehicles, farm equip-
ment, dolls, Spiderman, Sponge 
Bob, Little Kitty, puzzles, books and 
games, and many others items.  
There were larger items such as 
bicycles, scooters, and table and 
chairs sets on the first floor.  We 
gave each child a book and a game 
as well as stocking stuffers along 
with their Wish List toys.  It was dif-
ficult at first trying to find the toys 
until we were able to             re-
member what aisle and shelf a par-
ticular item was on.  We worked for 
three hours and the time flew by.  
We are looking forward to working 
there again next year, maybe even 
two days rather than one.  We took 
the bus to Pizza Hut afterwards as 
we had worked up quite an appe-
tite.  Tweet never saw breadsticks 
disappear so fast!  A special thanks 

to Bishy Hill and Deanna Drick for 
their help! 

Several members of the youth     
fellowship participated in the 
Christmas Pageant at Elimsport or 
ǘƘŜ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ tƭŀȅ ŀǘ {ǘ WƻƘƴΩǎΦ  
Thanks to everyone who came to 
watch the dramatization of the 
birth of our Lord and Savior. 

LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜƴΩǘ ǇǳǊŎƘŀǎŜŘ ȅƻǳǊ нлмп 
DƻŘΩǎ /ǊŜŀǘƛƻƴ ŎŀƭŜƴŘŀǊΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ǎŜŜ 
one of the youth or Tweet.  The 
wall calendars have large blocks to 
write in events or your                   
appointments.  They are $7.00 and 
will help to support our mission trip 
this summer to Kentucky. 

Thanks to you who have already 

purchased calendars or wreaths 

from us.  We appreciate your      

support! 

The Youth Fellowship decorated the 
Christmas tree at the Hanging of the 
Greens at the Elimsport Church.  
We wondered how many people 
were actually singing, or watching 
us trying to get all the ornaments on 
the tree without tripping over each 
other.  We enjoyed adding to the 
beauty of the church. 

On December 15th, 11 youth and 3 
adults went to the toy warehouse 
below Lewisburg to pull toys for the 
Toys for Tots program.  We were 
given lists with the age and gender 
of the child and three things that 
they wanted for Christmas.  It was 
up to us to search the shelves for 
the toys.  The toys were arranged 
on the shelves by age and gender 
for the young children and by       
categories for the older children.  
There were shelves that held re-

YOUTH FELLOWSHIP  

JANUARY/FEBRUARY 2014 

 

 

January     5 1:00pm      Meet at the church.  Bucknell basketball game for those who signed 

    up for a ticket. 

 

January   12 1:00pm      Meet at the church to go ice skating at Sunbury.   

    Admission $3 students, $5 adults, skate rental $2. 

 

 

January  17 3:00pm      Meet out front of the school to leave for Winter Jam,  

    State College.  $10.00 admission to Bryce Jordan to see  

    10 Christian bands.  We will stop for fast food on the way. 

 

January  19 4:00pm      Parish Birthday Party at Elimsport Church. 

 

January  26 6:30pm      Meet at the church.  Bring your Youth Sunday ideas! 

 

February  2 6:30pm      Souper Bowl Sunday.  Youth will take up collections at each  

    church for Sonlight House and Footprints during the morning 

    services. Meet at the church.  Youth Sunday rehearsal.  

     Soup orders due!  

 

February   9 8:30am      Meet at Elimsport for Youth Sunday, then to St Johnôs for Youth 

    Sunday. Pizza at OIP after the services.    

 

February 15 7:00am      Meet at the church to make soup.  $5 quart.  Vegetable 
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A big thank you from the Taylor family for all the 

prayers and concerns for Dick as he recovers 

from his kidney operation. 

Also a special thank you to Pastor Mike for his 

two visits while Dick was at Fox Chase,          

Philadelphia. 

Dick revisited his surgeon at Fox Chase,          

December 11th for a check up. He has been  

transferred to a local kidney doctor and perhaps 

chemo after the first of the year in Williamsport. 

We wish everyone a Blessed Christmas and a 

Great New Year! 

 

Sincerely with love, 

Dick Taylor and family 

Members of Elimsport Valle United Methodist Church: 

Thank you so much for the Starbuckôs gift certificate. 

Starting in January, I will be in my final semester of 

graduate school and lots of caffeine will be needed. 

Thanks for your support and keeping me in your 

thoughts and prayers. 

 

Sincerely,  

Bethany Bower 

Thanks, 

Thank you for the care package. It helped me get 
through the rough week of finals. Also, thank you for your     
prayers during this start of my college education. It is 
wonderful to know that I have such a supportive church 

family. 

 

Tiffany Waughen 

Dear Church Family, 

Thank you very much for the care package I      
received during finals. Itõs nice to know you are 

thinking of us while we are away at school. 

 

Michelle Waughen 

Dear Church Family, 

We would like to thank you for the college care pack-
ages. We are very appreciative of your continued 
prayers and support. Thank you again for thinking of us 

during our stressful week of finals. 

Hannah and Ashlea Lovell 

To: Members and friends Elimsport United Methodist Church: 

On behalf of the recipients, volunteers and board of Directors at the Son Light House, òThank Youó for your 
continued support and for the non-perishable food donations this year, also for the generous monetary contri-
butions of $300.00 that we received December 14, 2013. This contribution will purchase food and help with 

expenses at the Son Light House. 

Your support in helping our ongoing mission at the Son Light House is greatly appreciated. 

The month of November 2013, 697 households received food and clothing or 1,856 individuals, 623 youth, 

929 adults, 3045 senior 60+, and 21 new households registered in November at Son Light House. 

Son Light House depends on the community and local support with both food and monetary donations and not 

to forget our volunteers making it possible to provide this service to the many families in need during the year. 

God bless you in a very special way this Christmas! 

 

Gratefully, 

Ken and Delores Frey, Directors 

Son Light House 
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Bible Study 

Parish Bible Study will resume January  
21st  on Tuesday evenings at 6:30 at 

St. Johnõs. All are welcome. 

¶ Items for Februaryõs newsletter are due 

January 20th. 

¶  Items for the weekly bulletinõs need to 

be to Pastor Mike or Deb by Thursday 

morning  each week. 

(Items received after these dates are not 

guaranteed to be printed.) 

Soup Picnic 

Third annual soup picnic will be held Saturday, January 18th 
at 5:00 pm at St. John's. Please bring your favorite soup in a 
crock pot along with family and friends. Soup sampling bowl 

and spoons will be furnished. If to your liking bring a dessert. 

Elimsport Choir 

There will be no choir 
practice Wednesday, 

January 1st. 

Vacation 

Pastor Mike will be on vacation from Monday January 6 to Monday January 20.  Any 

prayer concerns for the prayer chain can be directed to Pat Ulrich at 547-1752. 

Prayer Chain  

We will be updating our prayer chain beginning  
January 1 2014. If you wish to be added or      
removed, please let Pastor Mike know before 

January 1. 

Parish Birthday Party  

The annual Parish Birthday Party will 
be held Sunday, January 19, 2014 at 
4:00 P.M. Please join us for fellowship, 

games, food, and fun.  

Coat Collection 

St. Johnõs is collecting hats, boots, gloves, coats 
and scarves that are in new or good condition to 
donate to those in need.  There is a collection box 

in the church vestibule. 

Favorite Scriptures 

If you have any favorite scriptures you 
would like to learn about or any that you 
have questions about, please write them 
down and give them to Pastor Mike as he 

will be preaching on these in 2014. 

Elimsport Greeters for January 

Jan.  5 Tom & Donna Taylor 

Jan. 12 Deanna Drick 

Jan. 19 Debbie Salvatori 

Jan. 26 Keith & Stacey Bennett & family 




